
 
 
 
 

         
    

 
 
 

CONTACT:  Kate Sanchez, 732-349-6200, ext. 5907 
ksanchez@theoceancountylibrary.org 

 

Ocean County Library’s Long Beach Island Branch  
Closed  

 
Long Beach Island – The Ocean County Library’s Long Beach Island Branch is 
scheduled to reopen Tuesday, May 11 for cleaning after an employee tested positive for 
Covid-19.  
 
All necessary steps have been taken to ensure the safety of our staff and the public. 
 
Items currently on hold at the Long Beach Island Branch will be extended for their 
patrons’ convenience. 
 
Please contact any Branch of the Ocean County Library for assistance.  
 
Ocean County Library’s online programs, databases, and services are accessible 24 
hours a day, seven days a week, at www.theoceancountylibrary.org. 
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